
Classroom Decorum Expectations 

Dear Students, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we embark on this academic journey together, I want to 

take a moment to clarify the expectations for classroom decorum that will help create a positive 

learning environment for everyone. 

Expectations: 

• Respect: Treat your classmates and teachers with kindness and consideration. 

• Attention: Listen actively when someone is speaking and refrain from interrupting. 

• Participation: Engage in discussions and activities; your contributions matter. 

• Preparedness: Come to class with necessary materials and completed assignments. 

• Responsibility: Take ownership of your behavior and its impact on others. 

By adhering to these expectations, we can ensure a respectful and productive classroom 

atmosphere. Let's work together to make this a great year! 

Sincerely, 

Your Teacher 


